
24-Oct-22

Mr. Jamal
Manager Marketing
Sana Industries Pvt. Limited
Shahrah Faisal Near Tipu Sultan Road
Karachi

Dear Mr. Jamal

Re: Group Family Term Takaful Plan - GF2022/P/000001  Sana Industries Pvt. Limited

We congratulate you on your decision to obtain a Group Family Takaful Plan from Fifth Pilar 
Family Takaful Limited. This is the beginning of a long-term relationship. We at Pak-Qatar will 
fulfill our obligations to make all efforts to meet your expectations.

The enclosed Participant's Membership Document (PMD) is the evidence of our commitment, 
to provide you with the effective protection you desired for the staff of your esteemed 
organization. It describes the Benefits you have chosen, the terms and conditions; under this 
Scheme of Takaful.

Please read all Schedules of the Participant's Membership Document (PMD) carefully. 
Should you need any clarification, feel free to get in touch with us.

Your Plan is valuable document. Please ensure that it is kept in a safe place.

We thank you for placing your trust and confidence in our Company. We look forward to a 
strong and mutually beneficial business relationship between both organizations 

Regards

Head of Operations 
Group Life / Health Business

5th Pillar Family Takaful Limited
Suit # 01-06, Second Floor, Emerald Tower, Clifton-5, Karachi. Email: info@5thpillartakaful.com, website: 

www.5thpillartakaful.com, UAN: 111-786-573


